
From: [salbright2@aol.com] 
Sent: 2/21/2019 8:17 PM 
To: contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us 
Subject: Icebreaker Wind, Case # 16-1871-EL-BGN 
   

Good Morning, 
I respectfully submit this photo to emphasize the potential destruction that will most likely occur in Lake 
Erie if the Icebreaker wind project is built. A strong nor'easter with powerful ten foot waves and ice could 
provide the conditions to collapse a turbine tower, spilling 400 gallons of oil and other lubricating fluids 
into the lake. PLEASE don't put Lake Erie at risk for disasters such as this. It just isn't worth it. -Suzanne 
Albright 
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